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This week in St Bede’s... 

As we approach the end of a wonderful year
at St Bede’s, we hope you will join us in
celebrating our children’s achievements as
well as enjoying lots of end of year activities
and events.

THIS WEEK’S
EVENTS

Mon 8th-Fri 12th JulyMon 8th-Fri 12th July
Transition week

Attendance up to 05/07/24

Mon 8th JulyMon 8th July
Playground pals
 Tue 9th July Tue 9th July

Big Sheep Little Cow KS1 

 Sun 14th July Sun 14th July
Family fun day at St Thomas

We still need your help
in providing prizes for
our Summer Fayre this
Friday if possible
please.

We would be so
grateful for any of the
following:

Bottles
Children’s prizes
Adult’s prizes
Chocolate
Cakes

Let’s all keep our
fingers crossed for dry
weather! 

Wed 10th JulyWed 10th July
Y5K Bikeability
Thu 11th JulyThu 11th July
Reception Vision Screening

Wed 10th JulyWed 10th July
Y6 treat - Ice Cream Van 



Let’s Learn
Moor!

Let’s Learn
Moor!

And coming soon...And coming soon...

Year 5 had a fantastic
day in the North Pennine
Moorlands!

Let’s learn moor is an
Upland’s education
program teaching
children about farming
and conservation in the
uplands, the importance
of peat, the work of the
emergency services and
other aspects of upland
life and moorland
management.

Y5 immersed themselves
in many hands-on
activities including
hunting with working
dogs, learning about
sheep farming, trying
venison sausage rolls
and even becoming fire
fighters!

Wednesday 17th July - Y6
Leavers Presentation
followed by their
Celebration of Uniqueness
& Talent
Friday 19th July - School
Awards Ceremony (children
only, please look out for
photos on Facebook)
Friday 19th July - Last day
of termFind more info here:

https://stbedesdarlington.bh
cet.org.uk/



This Week to
celebrate!

This Week to
celebrate!

A fantastic display of skills
from the Y5/6 boys this week
in the Champion of
Champions Tournament!

We started off with an
unlucky 1-0 loss against
Mowden in a very close game.
A stand out performance
from Ollie who played great
at the back. Next up we
managed an impressive 2-0
victory against St George’s
who had a very strong team.
Fantastic performances from
all the boys, but special credit
to Jake and Bobby who
controlled the game in
midfield. Finally we finished
with another 2-0 victory
showcasing some of the best
goalkeeping performances of
the tournament from Ethan,
pulling off some spectacular
saves.

We finished the tournament
second overall. A great result
for St Bede's!


